
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Centre for Earth Observation Science 
 

Along with the 

 

Bank of Canada 
 

 

Cordially invite you to an event commemorating the introduction of the new 

polymer $50 bill 

 

Monday, March 26, 2012 

12:15 p.m. 

 

Sea-ice Environmental Research Facility (SERF) 

30 Service Road 2 SW 

(South end of Rh Way) 

SmartPARK 

Fort Garry Campus 

University of Manitoba 

 

 

An opportunity to purchase one of the new, uncirculated, $50 notes will be 

provided but only exact cash will be accepted by the Bank. 

 

 
For more information, contact: 

Denise Whynot 

460 Wallace Building 

Ph: 474-8124 

Email: dwhynot@cc.umanitoba.ca 


